
From: Nick Leaney <NickLeaney@aardvarkem.co.uk>  
Sent: 01 April 2020 15:07 
To: Matthew Chadwick <Matthew.Chadwick@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Ian Carmichael <Ian.Carmichael@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk>; Planning <Planning@Cherwell-
DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref. 20/00574/F Land North Of Hill Farm, Hill Farm Lane, Duns Tew, OX25 0JJ 
 
Dear Matthew 
 
Further to the Thames Valley police consultation comments, please find attached our response on 
behalf of the applicant to the points raised which we trust will be helpful.  I also attach a letter from 
the landowner conforming that security has not been an issue on the existing solar site adjacent to 
the application site since construction in 2017. 
 
I have copied in Mr Carmichael for information and as a matter of curtesy. 
 
Kind regards 
Nick  
 
Nick Leaney BSc Hons MRICS 
Director 
 
AARDVARK EM Limited  

    

Higher Ford 
Wiveliscombe 
Somerset TA4 2RL 
 
Tel: +44 (0) 1984 624989 
 
  

     

Email: nickleaney@aardvarkem.co.uk 
Web: www.aardvarkem.co.uk 

                

 
During the current Covid–19 restrictions, Aardvark EM Ltd will continue to deliver its usual client services.   
 
To protect colleagues, families and the wider community, staff are working from home and are contactable by email, 
Teams, the Office phone number (01984 624989) or their company mobile phones. 
 
More information and updates about our response to Coronavirus can be found here. 
 
This Email is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. 
If you are not the intended recipient it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, distribute, disclose or otherwise make use of 
the information herein. Aardvark EM Limited will accept no liability for the mis-transmission, interference or interception 
of any Email and you are reminded that Email is not a secure method of communication. 
 
 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action..  
 


